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30th January 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers in 2S 

As you are no doubt aware, Mrs Swindells is due to begin her maternity leave at the end of 

this week. We will be sad to see her go but I know you will all wish her well as she prepares 

for her new arrival!  

From next week, I am pleased to introduce Miss Webb who will be covering Miss Swindell's 

Year 2 class from Monday. Miss Webb already knows the school (and some staff) having 

supported here before. She is excited to begin and is busy familiarising herself with our 

curriculum, school routines, and, most importantly, the children. 

We are confident that Miss Webb will be a superb asset to the year 2 teaching team, 

working closely alongside Mrs Thackray (who will continue to teach in there each Wednesday) 

and Mrs Renshaw in 2J. 

I know she is very much looking forward to getting started. 

All my thanks for your continued support, and please join me in welcoming Miss Webb to our 

school. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs J Thomas 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:dothill@taw.org.uk
http://www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk/

